
Faith Community Announcement (1 min. read):

Toronto Right to Life is hosting the Toronto Pro-Life Crash Course from July 
17-19, 2025. This program is an excellent opportunity for anyone interested in 
learning practical tools to peacefully and effectively share the pro-life message 
and put their beliefs into action. 

Last year, 12 participants did street outreach for the very first time and 
reached hundreds of Torontonians with the pro-life message. Thanks to 
the apologetics training he received, one participant changed the minds of two 
men who had previously supported abortion in difficult cases. 

[OPTIONAL] Proverbs 24: 11-12 asks, “Did you fail to rescue those who were 
being dragged off to death, those tottering, those near death, because you said, 
“We didn’t know about it”?” 

Canada is one of very few countries in the world with absolutely no law on 
abortion whatsoever. With 300 pre-born children being killed every day, it is 
essential that we change hearts and minds in order to save lives. 

For more information, please visit trtl.ca/crash-course or see the bulletin/ poster in
the narthex. Student pricing is available. Please help to spread the word about 
this event by sharing this information with your family and friends.


